

8th March, 2022

## Important message regarding wet weather and flooding from Mr Mitchell

Dear parents and carers,

Due to further heavy rain and flooding, Oran Park High School will only be offering minimal supervision of students tomorrow, Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> March.

If students are unable to attend school and parents require access to online learning, please click on the Department of Education's Year specific link below.

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10

In this case students will be marked as 'flexible' which does not impact their attendance record.

For further updates, please check your emails and our Facebook page.

Please stay safe during these difficult conditions and only travel if absolutely necessary.

Regards

**Brad Mitchell** 

**Principal** 

## PARTNERS IN LEARNING

Oran Park High School
1 Podium Way, Oran Park, NSW 2570
T: 02 4634 7700 E: oranpark-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
NSW Department of Education
oranpark-h.schools.nsw.gov.au